

30th ANNUAL HAMILTON POLICE ALUMNI GOLF TOURNAMENT



March 4, 2024

Hello;

The 30th Annual Hamilton Police Alumni Golf Tournament will be held on Monday, June 17th, 2024 at the Century Pines Golf Club.

This event continues to be organized and lead by Retired members of the Hamilton Police Service, both sworn and civilian. Last year we raised over \$10,523.67 through our golfers and the generous commitment of business and corporate sponsors. Those funds are used to support local Children's Charities and Camp Faces, Charity Reg. #871271953RR0001, which offers counselling & support for children of Fallen First Responders.

In order to raise the funds necessary to assist this worthwhile charity, the "Police Retirees Golf Committee" is asking community conscious organizations such as yours, to partner with the committee through a sponsorship arrangement.

The committee is seeking sponsorship on one of the following levels:

Platinum Sponsor (\$1,500.00): Large advertising sign at entrance, 4 "Hole" signs, table recognition.

Gold Sponsor (\$1,000.00): 3 "Hole" Signs & Table Recognition.

Silver Sponsor (\$500.00): 1 "Hole" Sign & Table Recognition.

Hole Sponsor (\$130.00): 1 "Hole" Sign.

In addition to sponsorship opportunities we are seeking prizes/gifts for the golfers.

On behalf of the Tournament Committee, I would like to thank you for taking the time to consider this request and look forward to hearing from you.

Thank You Peter Abi-Rashed Golf Tournament Committee Hamilton Police Retirees Association 905-541-1085 Peter.56@rogers.com



